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	Autumn #2 Term Newsletter 2015

Dear Parent/Carer,

Welcome back from the first half-term of the year. I hope you had a good break. This is the second of Seacroft Grange’s half-termly newsletters, designed to keep you up-to-date with what your children are learning in school and tips on how you can help them at home. 

This term is always a busy one in schools – we have the first of our Parents’ evenings coming up in a few weeks and you will be receiving a letter so you can book an appointment to see your child’s class teacher and find out how they are SHINING GOLD for themselves and your family. We will also be building up to Christmas where KS1 will be putting on a GOLD nativity performance and KS2 will be spreading Christmas cheer by singing carols. You will be invited to both these events and I hope that you will join us to celebrate the festive season.

As ever, Making problems smaller is a key part of my job so if you would like to speak to me or a member of my team then please don’t hesitate to do so. I am available on the gate at the beginning and end of every day but if you would like a longer chat then please book a time to see me at the school office. 

Here’s to another excellent half-term - full of hard work and success for this community of learning. 

Best wishes

Chris Florey
Headteacher

This half-term in Greece Class we are learning:
	Subject
	What we are learning
	Ideas for home learning

	English
	We are going to be learning to write adventure stories based around a book called the Snow Dragon.
We will be continuing our spelling punctuation and grammar work.

	Use adjectives to describe a favourite character from a story.
Writing sentences always using a capital letter and full stops.
Thinking about how to use other types of punctuation e.g. writing questions.
To try and speak in full sentences.

	Maths
	We are learning the different methods to multiply and divide.  We will be focusing on our times table knowledge and applying this knowledge to solve problems.
	Times table practice.

	Science
	We are learning about living things and their habitats.  We will be looking at a variety of different habitats that animals live in, such as the desert, artic, rainforest, ocean etc.
	Talk about the habitats od different animals.
What animas live there? Why do they live in that habitat?

	Computing and ICT
	We are continuing our work around how to use a word processing programme.  We will be using the internet to research facts for our topic work.
	If possible allow your child the opportunity to use a keyboard to type words of sentences.

	History
	We are learning about the past. We will be looking at the life of some famous explorers such as Ernest Shackleton.
	Use the internet or books to talk about events in the past.

	Geography
	We are learning to think about what life is like in the artic. Discussing features of the artic and how people and animals survive in the artic. 
	If possible use the internet to research what life I like in the artic.

	Music
	As it is approaching Christmas, we will be working hard learning our songs and using instruments ready for our KS1 Nativity in December.
	Practise lines and songs at home.

	Art
	We will busy creating props and costumes ready for our Christmas Concert in December.

	Use imagination to draw different pictures using some different media, such as pens, pencils, crayons etc

	PE (Physical Education)
	In PE we have got Leeds Rhino’s Rugby coach teaching the class lots of different skills and games.
	Play games with your child e.g. musical statues.

	DT (Design Technology)
	We will be making Salt dough Christmas decorations and also making Christmas stockings this half term
	Have a go at making some salt dough at home.

	Personal Development
	This half term we will be thinking about how to make problems smaller not bigger and practise how to use I messages to help us do this.
	Talk to your child about how they can make problems smaller at school and at home.
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                 At Seacroft Grange Primary School we want the best for and the best from everyone in our learning community.

Investing in GOLD standard.
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